
La Plata United Methodist Church Weekday Childcare Programs 

BLESSED LAMBS PRESCHOOL 
 

PHOTO RELEASE 
 
During the course of the school year photographs may occasionally be taken of 
your child for use on Blessed Lambs Preschool’s Facebook Page or on the preschool 
website. Children will not be identified by name.  
 
The children’s photos may also be displayed in the hallway on the classroom bulletin 
boards at various times during the year. 
 
Photographs of your child will be used by your child’s teacher as part of 
observation and documentation for assessment purposes only. These 
photographs will only be viewed by the parents/guardians. 
 
 
_____YES, I give permission for Blessed Lambs Preschool to take photographs of 
my child during the school year that may be used on the BLP Facebook page, or on 
the BLP website (no names used),  and for my child’s photo to be used on the 
hallway classroom bulletin boards. 
 
_____YES AND NO…I give permission for my child’s photo to be used on the 
hallway classroom bulletin boards but NOT for Blessed Lambs Preschool to take 
photographs of my child during the school year that may be used on the BLP 
Facebook page, or on the BLP website. 
 
 
_____NO, I do not wish photographs of my child to be taken during the school 
year for use on the Blessed Lambs Preschool Facebook page or website, nor do I 
wish my child’s photo to be used for the hallway classroom bulletin board displays. 
 
__________                                  _______________________________ 
Date                                                Signature of Parent of Legal Guardian 
                                                                                                          
_______________________________ 
                       Child’s Name 


